RTI matter/ Time Bound

Government of India
Ministry of External Affairs
New Delhi

No. E/551/1/2020-RTlI 05 June 2020

To:

Mr. Saurav Das

No. 61, Nainiappa Pillai Street., Opp. Barbeque Nation
Puducherry - 605001

Subject: Information sought under Right to Information Act, 2005
Sir,

Please refer to your RTI application dated 23 May 2020 addressed to Ministry to RTI cell, Ministry
of External Affairs, New Delhi, received by this Division on 27 May 2020. This Ministry’s response has
been sought with respect to point no. 9, 10, 11 & 15.

2. As mentioned in response to your previous RTI application dated 16 April 2020, the information
with respect to point no. 9, 10 & 11 of your query is not available with the undersigned CPIO and the
same has already been transferred to Embassy of India (Eol) Beijing for necessary action at their end.

8. As mentioned in response to your previous RTI application dated 16 April 2020, the information
with respect to point no. 15 of your query is not available with the undersigned CPIO and the same has
already been transferred to Bureau of Immigration for necessary action at their end.

4, If you are aggrieved with this reply, you may file an appeal to Dr. Amit Telang, Director(East Asia)
& Appellate Authority, Ministry of External Affairs, South Block, New Delhi -110001, within a month from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Yours faithfully,

e

(Karthik G. lyer)

DS (China) & CPIO

Room no. 270 A, South Block,
New Delhi — 110001

Telefax: 23011356

Email: dschina2@mea.gov.in

CCto:
1. Ms. Deepa Jain, Under Secretary (RTl), MEA, New Delhi






